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As a born and raised Oregonian, I have always taken pride in the things our 

wonderful state does well. Voting by mail is one of those things we do well. Voting by 

mail provides an opportunity for all of our eligible citizens to make their voice heard, 

something that is fundamental to our society. Oregonians are not forced to take time 

off work, find means of travel to a voting booth, pay the cost of childcare for the 

duration of their voting time, stand in long lines at voting booths or be pressured to 

vote quickly and without thought because of other citizens waiting their turn. I have 

been able to participate in every election since hitting voting age, because of the 

ease voting by mail provides. Please oppose this bill and keep Oregons vote by mail 

process alive so all Oregonians may have their voices heard. 


